19 April 2018

A Chara,

Kindly take notice that a Special Meeting of the Cobh Municipal District will be held
on Monday next, 23" April, 2018, at 9.30 a.m. at the Meeting Room, Floor 5
(Extension), County Hall, Cork, for the transaction of the following business:-

1.  Part 8- Glanmire LIHAF Initiative

2. Section 85 Agreement for M20 Cork to Limerick Motorway Scheme

3. Any Other Business

Yours sincerely,

Paraig Lynch
Municipal District Officer.



